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Editor’s Note

This regular issue features two significant new developments for Phenomenology & Practice
(P&P). First, we are pleased to welcome a new member to the Editorial Team, Erika Goble
from Edmonton, Canada. Erika is also the book review editor. The editorial for the current
issue is written by Erika and provides readers a way to get to know her a little better.

Secondly, we are excited to announce our new International Editorial Board (IEB).
Since its founding in 2007, Phenomenology & Practice has been a peer-reviewed human
science journal dedicated to the study of the lived experience of a broad range of human
practices. The members of the editorial board for P & P would like to express our gratitude to
all our former board members for 10 plus years of service. As we enter into our second
decade, we are beginning a phase of renewal. We have reached out to scholars from around
the world to invite to them join our International Editorial Board. We gratefully say goodbye
to former board members who will not be re-joining us, and we welcome our newcomers!

New board members, as presented in this issue, will sit for a period of 4 years. The
Editorial Team looks forward to their assistance in setting the intellectual direction of the
journal and help in guiding its content. The IEB will be instrumental to the growth and future
success of P & P by contributing to:

1) Promotion: To promote the Journal to potential authors, readers, and indexers
through sharing our content using social media; to help link P & P to other
publications, academic and non-academic audiences, research-connected bodies,
practitioners, and human science researchers that you know;

2) Outreach: To encourage submissions to the journal on the part of colleagues and
graduate students; to encourage submissions of proposals for special issues (e.g.,
topics from relevant meetings/congresses or arising out of practice);

3) Intellectual direction: IEB members may be asked for feedback and input
regarding the intellectual direction of P & P including future development of its
digitization, indexing, and open-access features. Your ideas on any aspect of P & P
would be welcome at any time;

4) Review: To assist the P & P Editors in identifying reviewers for a manuscript and,
on occasion, review manuscripts; assist the Editors in building a database of reviewers
in the areas of scholarship and practice, particularly in the area(s) in which you have
expertise.

Thank you and welcome to Erika and the new board members!

Tone Saevi
Main Editor



